
March 10, 2025 

 

CPA oppose HB 1554 / SB 1045 

I am totally against HB 1554 / SB 1045 because it will make our great state of Maryland 
uncompeƟƟve. It will add too much extra cost and administraƟve burden to millions of small 
businesses. Firms that have a choice will likely move out of state to avoid this madness. 

 

Sincerely, 

Steven Cho, CPA 

(301) 216-3828 

stevenchocpa@gmail.com 

 


